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Thursday, August 21, 2014 11:34 AM 
TAYLOR Annette M 

UE 288 

Annette, Ryan Bracken is no longer with the PUC. Would you please remove him from the Service 
List for UE 288 and replace him with John Crider. Thanks. Joan 

Joan Grindeland 
Utility Tariff Analyst 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
(503) 378-2118 
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